
From: Sheila Anderson < >  
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 11:35 AM 
To: Jane Wolverton <jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tahirih Rockafella 
<trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Brad Smith 
<bsmith@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Submission regarding LTC consideratiin of CMS Proposal May 2 2022 

 

Dear Galiano LTC  

I was going to attend at least part of the LTC meeting today and bring the following message to 

the town hall. However I will not be afterall due to a Covid exposure on the weekend that I 

learned about this morning. 

 

I wanted to respectfully urge the LTC to make no decision to advance the CMS proposal in any 

way today. And not at all, until the applicants have completed a new and more thorough 

groundwater study as I have learned is being requested by neighbours of CMS property. 

 

It is important that the LTC not expend any more Trust funds (planner time) on this proposal 

until there is more thorough and accurate data proving that this proposal will not cause 

permanent  harm to the groundwater region.   

 

There are other aspects of this proposal that I strongly disagree with but this water question 

should be answered fully before anything else. 

 

Sincerely 

Sheila Anderson 
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